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Dear Parents, 
     
Welcome back to Term 3.   I want to wish everyone a Happy New year. May this year be filled 
with happiness, good health and wealth.  During January and February, the children at KIK 
learnt about Tet and all the traditions and food that occurs around Tet.  All classes made 
tradition Chung cake and celebrated Tet with their classmates and teachers.  It was great to 
see some many children dress in Ao Dai’s. 
 
We have had a very busy start to Semester 2. I would like to thank all those parents who took 
the time to attend parent teacher interviews.  If you were not able to attend parent teacher 
interviews and would like to arrange a meeting with your child’s teacher to discuss their 
progress, please contact either the office or your child’s teacher directly.  
 
Semester 2is well on its way and our students are hard at work with class work, homework, 
projects and enjoying school life.  It is great to see all the students engaged in their learning.  
This semester will be a very busy one with excursions, water play program for the end of year.   
 
We are very excited to welcome to Ms Bella, Nursery/K1 teacher, to our KIK team.  A little 
more about Ms Bella:  
 
My name is Bella. I am from New York, USA. I have been living 
and working in Hanoi since September 2015. I am an Early 
Childhood Education teacher, and an English teacher for private 
classes. Some of my strengths include teaching phonics and 
turning worksheets into physical activities for children. I love 
working with children between the ages of 2-4 years old. In my 
free time, I like to paint and make crafts. I also enjoy traveling, I 
have been to about 20 countries so far, and I hope that one day I 
will have the opportunity to travel to even more countries. 
 
Upcoming Important Dates: 
 
April 12th   – Last day of term    
April 15th  –  Off in-lieu for King Hung Anniversary  
April 16th  –  19th Term Break/School Holiday  
April 22nd  –  First day of Term 4  
April 30th  –  Liberation Day Public Holiday  
May 1st  –  Labor Day Public Holiday  
  
Kind Regards,  
Kelly Monos  
Head of Studies

http://www.kik.edu.vn/
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News around the Classrooms 

Nursery Integrated Class (Bunny)  
 
Bunny students were very excited to learn 
about the theme "Vegetables". They were able 
to recognize and name a variety of vegetables 
such as carrot, cabbage, broccoli, pumpkin, 
potato, tomato. They also learned about their 
color as well as the benefit of each vegetable. 
The children were encouraged to eat more 
vegetables, because vegetables are very good 
for your health and eating many vegetables is 
essential for them growing. Vegetables 
will provide energy and help children to have a 

strong body. 

Nursery & Kindergarten 1 International Class 
(Butterfly)  
 
The Butterfly class has had a great time learning 
about Tet and the traditions of Tet.   They were 
excited to make Chung Cake and come dressed 
in their Ao Dai’s.    
 
The Butterfly class has also been learning about 
animals that live in the ocean and on land.  They 
were excited to read the book “The Rainbow 
Fish” which was about being a good friend and 
sharing.   The children have all been practicing 
being good friends.  
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Kindergarten 1 Integrated (Penguin Class) 
 
The children in the Penguin class were very 
excited to celebrate the Tet holiday this year.   
The children helped to make Chung cake, as 
well as a lucky envelope for Lunar New Year. 
 
The children really enjoyed the experience of 
making a Chung cake from scratch and then 
cooking it, and tasting their own Chung cake the 
following day.  
 
We also had a party to celebrate Tet.   The 
children all came dressed in their Áo Dai. We 
ate lots of sweets and traditional Tet food to 
celebrate start of the Lunar New Year. 
 


